
We officially kicked off our campaign two months ago and the response has been tremendous thus far, 
already raising just under $500,000 in pledges to date! We are blessed and so grateful for the gifts and 
commitments that have come in from our parish family. Each generous gift goes directly to fulfilling our 
interior projects needs in Phase I and Phase II, which are estimated at $708,000. 

For interior work to begin, St. John’s must receive 50% of the project cost ($354,000) with the remaining 
50% pledged before or by January 2023. We are excited to say that $157,000 of pledges has already been 
sent in and count towards the 50% cash needed. 

We are asking that each household prayerfully complete a pledge form. Your gift can start at whatever 
time is convenient for you. ​Secure campaign contributions may also be given via our parish e-giving 
platform, Vanco, at bit.ly/stjohnbof. These pledges are very important as we continue to plan projects with 
our contractor, Conewago. Any work will depend on the timeline of our parishioners' generosity.

​Each and every gift, no matter the level, makes a difference. Thank you again for your prayers and support 
as we continue through this effort. We are truly blessed by our wonderful Parish Family here at St. John the 
Baptist!
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